
  
 
 
 
 
 

STARTER MOTOR INSTALLATION 
 

IMPORTANT INSTALLATION INFORMATION 
 

This starter motor supersedes multiple part numbers dating back to 1986. 
 
All vehicles built from 1986 through 5/20/94 used a .045-inch shim between the starter 
motor and the engine block.  That .045-inch shim is not compatible with this improved 
starter and must not be installed. 
 
Vehicles built 5/20/94 and later do not use the .045-inch shim and are not affected. 
 
Also note:  For all vehicles regardless of build date, if the original starter installation 
included a .015 inch shim (as required), that .015 inch shim must be reinstalled. 
 
Failure to follow these instructions may cause damage to the starter, including 
cracking of the case of the starter. 

 
 
 
 


